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May 29, 2020

Mr. Christopher Carthy, Chairman
Planning Board

Town of North Castle

17 Bedford Road

Armonk, NY 10504

RE: 100 Business Park Drive
TM 108.03-1-51

Dear Chairman Carthy and Members of the Board:

On behalf of the owner of 100 Business Park Drive, A&R Real Estate Holdings LLC, this letter is
to request placement on the next Planning Board agenda for discussion of fill proposed to be
placed at the subject site. There is a site currently in construction in Pleasantville that has
excess fill that requires removal. As part of the proposed warehouse construction at the
referenced site, there will be a need for substantial fill. We are requesting that the Board
consider placement, at 100 Business Park Drive, of up to 5000 cubic yards of fill from the offsite
location.

Additional details can be provided, as necessary.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.
Sincerely;

Curt M. Johnson, RA
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